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Issue Date: June 11, 2020 
 

Topic:  New Discrepancy Report 
 
Discussion:   The AcqDemo Program Office will run the new Discrepancy Report job that includes 
automatic updates from the most recent DCPDS export we received on June 10th.  The job will run this 
evening; June 11th, to update CAS2Net with DCPDS data and identify errors and warnings.  If your Pay 
Pool has employees with updates, errors, and/or warnings; you will receive a Pay Pool Notification.  
NOTE:  You will NOT receive a Pay Pool notification if there are no updates, errors, and/or warnings.  
You will find the Discrepancy Report Job Aid on the AcqDemo website at 
https://acqdemo.hci.mil/training.html#cas2netJA, under the Administrator section. 
 
 
Action: FYSA 
 
Note:  If you have any questions, please contact your local AcqDemo POC or Component POC 
first and if the issue is system-related, email the AcqDemo Program Office, 
AcqDemo.Contact@hci.mil 
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